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Fiscal Analysis 

 

FY’20 Impact: Possible, unknown costs 

 

Full Year Impact: Possible, unknown costs 

 

HB 2330 will exempt ODVA from The Oklahoma Central Purchasing Act.  It also allows ODVA 

to grant a preference for property or funds if an entity has 51% ownership by an honorably 

discharged veteran.  There is a possible cost if ODVA grants the preference to a veteran owned 

entity over a lower bid from a non-veteran owned entity. However, ODVA does not plan on this 

happening. 
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